
APPENDIX 1 

 

CIVIC HOSPITALITY SUB-COMMITTEE 

 

At a meeting of the Civic Hospitality Sub-Committee held in the Council Offices, Rosebery 

Place, Clydebank on Wednesday, 12th January, 2000. 

 

Present: Councillor Andrew White(LAB) 

 

Attending: Eric Walker, Director of Corporate Services, Christine Mackie, Administrative 

Assistant and George Hawthorn, Administrative Officer. 

 

 

 

QUORUM 

 

Owing to the absence of a quorum and in accordance with Standing Order 5(d), the meeting 

of the Civic Hospitality Sub-Committee could not proceed. 
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